
President – Deb opened meeting at 6:00pm 

 

Voting for new Board members as follows: 

President – Deb Dailey – same no change 

Logistics – Angela Glidewell – same no change 

Treasurer – Kevin Moss – new member voted in – Missy Underwood – old member 

Asst. Treasure – Tracey Hollan – new member voted in – Bobby Simpson – old member 

Fundraiser – Kristin Whitesell – same no change 

Secretary – Buffie Crabtree – same no change 

 

Banquet will be at Brenda Moss’s church on May 6th at 6pm 

 

Spring Fling will be held on May 20th at the High School - we will be having Food Trucks, raffles for basket 

items, raffles for big ticket items – we are currently considering having bouncy houses (maybe try to get 

a sponsor for one of these) Also, possibly a gaming truck (PlayStation 4, Wii U, Xbox, etc.) will need to 

see what we need to charge for this item. possibly do a cornhole tournament with a $5 entry and do a 

50/50 split for winner and the band.  Will also be selling the cups (tumblers). 

Spring fling basket items need to be turned in by April 17. 

This year will be the bands 50 anniversary – Brenda Moss will be getting a committee together for this 

later. 

This year’s show will be called “dreams” – need to start thinking about props for this show. 

 

There is still some concerns about the fairshare accounts and other billings that need to be paid – Kevin 

Moss will be looking into this as soon as he can. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 7pm by President Deb Dailey and Mr. Morgan.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


